
New Jersey is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

w w w . n j . g o v / c s c  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STATE OF NEW JERSEY 
CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 

OFFICE OF THE CHAIR/CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
P.O. Box 317 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0317 

Philip D. Murphy 
Governor 

 
Tahesha L. Way 

Lt. Governor 
 

Allison Chris Myers 
Chair/Chief Executive Officer 

 

For More Information:      For Immediate Release: March 2, 2024 
CSCCommunications@csc.nj.gov  
 
 

Applications Open for New Jersey Civil Service Commission’s  
Entry-Level Law Enforcement Exam (LEE)  

 
TRENTON, NJ - The New Jersey Civil Service Commission (CSC) announced on March 1, 2024, that 
applications are open for the entry-level law enforcement exam (LEE) and will be accepted until 
Monday, April 1, 2024, at 4:00 PM. 
 
“CSC is pleased to share that 130 jurisdictions and three State departments opted in for the 2024 LEE 
cycle, which is indicative of many job opportunities for New Jerseyans interested in rewarding careers 
in law enforcement,” said Allison Chris Myers, Chair & Chief Executive Officer of CSC. “And a reduced 
application fee of $30, is another incentive for interested individuals to apply.” 
 

The CSC website’s entry-level public safety titles page details everything a prospective candidate 
needs to apply, prepare, and test for the LEE The LEE will be administered this summer, with results 
anticipated before the end of the calendar year.    

"This is a great opportunity for individuals interested in serving their community and pursuing a 
rewarding career in law enforcement," said Scott Nance, Director, Division of Agency Services, CSC. 

CSC is committed to ensuring career opportunities in law enforcement are accessible to a broad and 
diverse range of communities. . To support these efforts, CSC is offering a free preparatory course 
designed to assist applicants in preparing for the Law Enforcement Examination (LEE). Since the launch 
of the preparatory course in October 2022, approximately 5600 individuals have registered for the 
course. Additional information on outreach and programs is available on the Office of Diversity 
Programs webpage. 

"The Division of Test Development, Analytics, and Administration is looking forward to administering 
the LEE later this year,” said Ryan Reinert, Director, Division of Test Development, Analytics, and 
Administration, CSC. “Candidates will once again be able to self-select their testing site from several 
community colleges throughout the state. More information regarding site selection will be sent to 
candidates after the conclusion of the application filing period.” 

 



 

 

More information about the New Jersey Civil Service Commission can be found here.  
 

 


